September 2023
Dear Parents,

Thanks so much for your support in settling the children in to Nursery over the past week. All
children have individual needs and we try to meet these as much as possible with your help. The
children have settled in really well and it is lovely to see new relationships being made.

A reminder that snack money is £1.00 per week. Please place all voluntary contributions in the little
yellow box placed outside the Nursery door on the left (on the blue packed lunch trolley).

Some children have been bringing in bags containing a change of clothes etc just in case they are
needed. We are happy to keep these in Nursery if you prefer to save bringing them backwards and
forwards each day. Just let a member of staff know. Drinks bottles are not needed as water/milk is
provided. Some children have been bringing bags with snacks inside, again this is not needed as
snack is provided. Only children who attend full time need to bring a packed lunch bag.

Each week a newsletter will inform you of what our focus has been in Nursery. This letter will be
sent to all parents by email. There may also be links attached based on that week’s nursery rhymes
or story we have been reading. Please return the slip below indicating your preferred choice, either
email or paper copy.

“EvidenceMe/2Simple” is an online site we use to share photographs of your child in Nursery. A link
will be sent to your email address. Please let me know if you are unable to access this.

Looking forward to working with you and your child over the coming year. If you have any questions
or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff straight away.

As the nursery day now ends at the same time as reception class at 3:20pm and this is an extremely
busy time we will open the nursery door a few minutes earlier at 3:15 in response to parents
concerns. This will result in a more staggered and less busy end to the day. If 3:20pm is okay for you
to pick up this is still okay. Do what’s best for you and your child.

Many thanks for your support,
Mrs Riley

Nursery Teacher and EYFS Lead
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